
 

 

ALL PROVIDERS  

PROVIDER DIRECT DOWN 

The Provider Direct (PD) platform will be down momentarily at 3:00pm EST today, 
due to maintenance.  The system should only be down for about five minutes and 
we will send a follow-up notification when complete. 
 
Thank you for your patience. 

DO NOT REPLY to this email, as this is an unmonitored email address. If you 
have any   questions please send an email to IT.Support@TrilliumNC.org. 
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